
Join us at our upcoming PTA meeting to hear from Family First. 
Through its All Pro Dad and iMOM programs in conjunction with 
the Florida Department of Children and Families, they are 
bringing awareness to the needs of children in our area who 
are touched by foster care and adoption. 

While you may be thinking you are not able to adopt or foster, 
you can support those children and families in our own school 
in a variety of ways. In the meantime, visit www.imom.com 
or www.allprodad.com.

DON’T MISS THIS BRIEF, BUT INSIGHTFUL PRESENTATION

MAY 10, 6 PM
LUTZ K-8 SCHOOL


